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We do dance, gymnastics and games.
P.E is an important part of our curriculum. Please ensure your child has their P.E kit on for PE days. 
Tuesday and Wednesday
 Ear rings removed or provide plasters to cover please.
Names clearly marked in all items of clothing.
It is very difficult to return lost items that are unnamed.
We will be outside for PE so please provide send your child in appropriate clothing for the weather, joggers, leggings, trainers for outdoors.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Please note there will be no PE week beginning Monday 31st August, first week back! 

You can buy milk for snack time from the
‘Cool Milk’ scheme please register online. 
Please also provide your child with a filled water bottle. (Named) It will be returned daily.
Fruit snacks are provided at playtime, you’re also welcome to send your child into school with their own healthy snack. 

Please support your child’s reading development by ensuring they bring their books and diary (both will be given out in the first week) into school every day in a book bag. Book bags can be purchased from the school office, please ensure your child has one.
Reading Books can be brought to and from school, we will be placing them into quarantine for 72 hours please be patient with us changing books.
Reading at home with your child as often as possible will really help their progress. We will be starting a reading challenge in October and your child will be rewarded weekly for reading a minimum of 5 times a week with an adult…more details to follow.
Please leave all toys/collectable cards at home. 

Packed lunch?
If you’re having sandwiches, please bring them in a suitable container. Your child will leave them on the Year One trolley, in the cloakroom. Please book school lunches on the system before the start of the school day.

We will come out and meet your child on the playground at 8.50, we will also return your child to you at 3.10 on the school yard. Please be patient this process may take some time to begin with and we want to keep your child safe.
Important things to remember…
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